
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1302 North Jackson Street 

Arlington, Virginia 22201 

October 15, 1996 

 

 

Justice William J. Brennan 

Supreme Court of the United States 

One First Street, NE 

Washington, D.C. 20543 

 

 

Dear Justice Brennan: 

 

It was a real honor to be your guest for lunch with Father O’Hara last week.  It is a memory 

that I will always treasure.  I must admit that I was a bit intimidated at the notion of coming to the 

Court, but the good graces of you and your staff put me instantly at ease.   

 

 You have been a true friend and hero to Father Jack, and you should know that he feels 

blessed by your friendship.  Thank you, again. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kevin Tiernan 


